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To:  Members of the City Council and Members of the Public 
From:  Council President Rebecca Kaplan 
Date:  July 28, 2020 
Subject:  Appointment of Delegates to Represent the City of Oakland at the Annual League of  

California Cities’ Conference 
 
 
Dear Colleagues on the City Council and Members of the Public, 
 
Despite the impact of COVID-19 on everyday life, we seek to carry on with the business of the City of 
Oakland. One aspect of that business is the Annual League of California Cities’ Conference, which is 
being held on October 7-9th, 2020. Due to the pandemic, the conference will be held virtually this year. 
But delegates must still be appointed to represent the City. 
 
For the 2020 Annual Conference, I have appointed Councilmember Noel Gallo as the Voting Delegate. 
Councilmembers Loren Taylor and Sheng Thao have been appointed to serve as Alternate Voting 
Delegates. 
 
I know these three Oakland officials will represent Oakland well at this virtual conference. I thank them 
for their service. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rebecca Kaplan 
Oakland City Council President               
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